
Central Branch Ringing Event 

Central Branch Ringing Event this coming Saturday (July 10th) 
at  

St Chad, Welbourn (3pm - 4pm) 
 

 
 
Please read the following carefully: 
 

If you wish to attend you must REGISTER with Gill Gladman by 
email: centralbranch.secretary@yahoo.com       
by the end of Thursday 8th July.      
Numbers attending are LIMITED and on a first-come, first-served basis. 
 

You must be fully covid-vaccinated AND have had a negative Lateral Flow Test (LFT) in the 
previous 24hrs; or, for younger persons, have had a negative LFT in the previous 24hrs.  An LFT 
testing kit will be available on the day….but you will lose valuable ringing time whilst the test 
gestates! 
  

Since only six ringers are allowed in the Ringing Room at any time, we regret that on this occasion 
we must request that only those who can ring rounds and call changes competently without 
needing a minder; submit their registration to Gill. 
 

A face-covering will be COMPULSORY at all times within the Church(es) and Ringing Room(s).  
  
There are NO TOILETS at the venue. If the weather is fine, bring your own picnic to consume 
outdoors. Parking is available on roadsides near the Church. 
  
Other detailed arrangements as regards assembly; hand sanitisation (please bring your own; 
even though some will be available); band selection; and movements entering, within, and exiting 
the Ringing Room etc will be outlined on arrival. 
 

A reminder: Being fully vaccinated does not stop you catching Covid 19.  It’s just that the effects 
aren’t quite so severe.  If you have symptoms which could be due to Covid-19 no matter if you 
have been vaccinated and have a negative lateral flow test then you SHOULD NOT attend and 
seek a PCR test.  
 

The Branch Committee warmly welcomes you there…and our thanks to Welbourn Church officials 
for allowing us to ring at their tower. 
 

Best wishes. 
Central Branch Committee 


